
Dear Student, 
 
       This is a gentle reminder for all newly admitted student in AY2024-25, to update 
your current residential address on the GCEK Portal. The address you provide will be 
printed on your official Institute Student ID card, so please ensure that it is accurate. 
 
Important Details: 
 
Portal: htts://gcekportal.core-campus.in 
Deadline: Please update your address by 14rd October 2024, 2:00 PM. 
 
To update your address: 
 
Log in to the GCEK Portal using your credentials. 
Navigate to the 'Profile' => 'Student Profile' section. 
Verify your address as per AADHAR Card and make necessary changes if required. 
Save and submit the updated information. 
Please make sure to complete this process before the deadline, as your ID card will be 
printed based on the address provided. 
 
If you have any questions or face any issues while updating your details, feel free to 
contact us via mail admin.mis@gcekarad.ac.in . 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 
 
Best regards, 
MIS Section, 
GCE Karad 
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